4,

&

.

N

UNITED NATIONS
EcoNnoMic COMMISSION FOR EUROPE

The Executive Secretary

Under-Secretary-General

Ref: UNECE / ECTD/ 2015/ 221

27 May 2015

Dear Mr. Shchelkunov,

I was very pleased to have had the opportunity to participate both in the Support for
Ukraine Conference and in the Seminar, organized by the United Nations Economic
Commission for Europe (UNECE), on the Readiness of Ukraine to Implement the WTO
Trade Facilitation Agreement on 28 April 2015.

I am very grateful for the assistance provided by you and your colleagues, notably
Mr. Volodimir Mikkhaylov and Mr. Oleg Platonov, which made my brief visit efficient and.
I hope, beneficial for Ukraine. [ sincerely hope that my visit will contribute cooperation
between your country and the UNECE in a number of areas, including trade facilitation.

We look forward to continuing our cooperation with the ICC in the future.

! Yours sincerely,

!

(f’ Chridtian Friis Bach

Mr. Volodimir Shchelkunov
Chairman of ICC Ukraine
Kyiv
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